
E-mail Received August 10, 2021 

Subject: Front-line worker pay 

CHILD CARE workers were the ultimate front line workers, besides 
health care workers. CHILD CARE kept our economy open by staying 
open and caring for and educating our youngest Minnesotans. CHILD 
CARE is the backbone of the economy, CHILD CARE is the business that 
keeps other businesses in business. I don’t know who, besides health 
care workers, would be more deserving. And, the health care workers 
wouldn’t have been able to work without CHILD CARE. If our economy 
is going to get back on track, and stay on track, we need CHILD CARE 
and they deserve some of the Frontline Worker Pay! 

Thank you for consideration of this recommendation. 

NANCY JOST 
Director of Early Childhood 
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